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30th September 2022 

 

It’s been another busy week in the Reception class! Our focus 

story this week has been ‘The colour monster’ by Anna 

Llenas. This is a delightful story and a great one for exploring 

emotions. If you’d like to borrow this book to share at home 

with your child then please just ask one of the Reception 

team. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The children have all settled into the routine of the school 

day really well. A highlight for almost everyone is dinner 

time! Our little ones are loving their dinners and we’re 

amazed at the number of clean plates every day! We discuss 

with the children the importance of making healthy choices 



when choosing their dinner. So many of the children are 

loving their vegetables and fruit which is great to see.  

 

Phonics work has been going strong again this week. Our 

focus sounds have been ‘i’ as in ‘insect’ and ‘n’ as in ‘net’. We 

are delighted that so many of you are using the Floppy’s 

phonics resources at home and supporting what we are 

doing in class. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We loved seeing so many of you in school today for our 

‘Welcome’ liturgy. After a few years of Covid restrictions, it 

feels extra special to be able to welcome our families into 

school. If you couldn’t attend today then don’t worry as there 



will be many more opportunities to come in to pray and 

celebrate with us. 

 

 

 

Have a lovely weekend everyone, 

The Reception team. 

 


